
 
1/25/2021 

 
Hey Band! 
 
 

 
1. Registration for the 2021-2022 school year closes on Wednesday. Please contact Mr. Lemons or Miss K if 

you have any questions or concerns about band ensembles, music electives, etc. We look forward to having 
you continue in the program and bring your musicianship to the ensembles! 
 
 

2. Do you need a replacement bell/instrument cover, face mask, etc.? Let Mr. Lemons or Miss K know and we 
will help make sure you have all the supplies needed for class. 

 
 

3. Thanks for your participation and willingness to rehearse with us from home on Webex as well as engage in 
our activities and attempts to bring the virtual and in-person groups together over Webex. Whether it’s 
warming up before getting to SmartMusic, stretching it out to some yoga, or speaking up in breakout rooms, 
we’re glad to see you and make forward progress as musicians and as a band. 

 
 

4. We can allow small groups to rehearse in the band room on Fridays as long as we schedule it so it is 
documented and the front office knows who is in the building. If you are interested in practicing, small 
group rehearsals, using school equipment, getting in-person instruction and help, etc. please let Mr. Lemons 
or Miss K know and we can get you scheduled to spend time at school. Time slots and availability are based 
on interest each week, so check with us. We would LOVE to see you and work with you or provide the space 
for you to practice alone or with others. 


